
 

 

 
 

28 May 2021 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Equipment List 
 
Next term students will be sitting their end of year assessments. These will be important for us 
to determine any existing knowledge gaps they may have and to help inform setting. We know 
that being equipped enables students to feel successful, prepared, and ready to learn. Most 
students have all the items listed below, but please ensure your son/daughter has all the 
necessary equipment for our return to school on Monday 7 June. 
 
This equipment will be a standard requirement for all students from September. We recognise 
that some families may require some support with this, if this is the case please get in touch.  
 

 Clear plastic pencil case (these can be taken into exam halls and are used for sitting 
formal assessments) 

 2x Pens (blue or black) 

 2x Pencils 

 Highlighter 

 Rubber 

 Whiteboard pen 

 30cm Ruler 

 Protractor and compass 

 Scientific calculator 
 
In addition, all students should have their Stanchester planner and Year 9 and 10 students are 
required to bring their knowledge organiser folder and practice books each day. The Academy 
has already purchased these for students.  
 
 
Many thanks for your support 

 
Miss E Forward 
Headteacher 
 


